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As a dog trainer in pet & working dog sector I think this is a huge mistake and will do more damage 

then good. This will directly impact ethical breeders from being able to supply the pet & government 

working dog market with quality healthy dogs. While back yard breeders will still be flooding the 

market with problem dogs. Please reconsider this, it will have no positive impact on dogs in Australia. 

In fact the exact opposite 


